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From: Michael Gilgun <mgilgun@cox.net>
To: <publicadviser@energy.state.ca.us>
Date: 5/28/2009 11:47 AM
Subject: (no subject)

>
>
> Chair Karen Douglas and California Energy Commissioners
>
> California Energy Commission
>
> Energy Commission's Docket Unit, MS-4,
>
> 1516 9th Street
> Sacramento, California 95814
>
> RE: Docket No. 07-AFC-4: Urge CEC DENIAL of Chula Vista Energy Upgrade 
> Project
>
> Dear Chair Douglas and Commissioners:
>
> I/(Your organization) am writing today to urge you to deny the 
> application of the Chula Vista Energy Upgrade Project. This project as 
> proposed violates our General Plan that were specifically designed and 
> adopted to protect our community health. This peaker plant would be 
> located too close to homes and should not be allowed. There are also 
> many reasonable alternatives to this project, both in alternative 
> locations and using cleaner more sustainable types of energy generation.
>
> I strongly support Commissioner Boyd’s recommendation in the Proposed 
> Decision and urge you to deny the project on May 20^th .
>
> Thank you for your consideration.
>
> Sincerely,

Michael Gilgun
925 Monterey Ct.
Chula Vista, CA 91911
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